
 

Dear Pharmacist, 

SAPC e-Note: Reminder to complete Annual Declaration 

We have noted that you have not yet completed your Annual Declaration for 2021 on your SAPC profile. 

You are required to complete your Annual Declaration by 27 August 2021. 

We remind you that the Annual Declaration must be completed by 1 February each year and that if you are 

designated as Practising, you are required to comply with the Continuing Professional Development 

requirements for the year.  

Please contact us on 0861 7272 00 should you have any questions. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
VM Tlala 
Registrar/CEO 
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